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Northern Hills
Newsletter

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

NHHA GENERAL MEETING
Tuesday, February 20, 2024

6:30 pm Northeast Senior Center
4135 Thousand Oaks Dr. 

Please note change of time and location

NHHA OPEN BOARD MEETINGS
Held second Tuesday of the month 

5 p.m. – Northeast Senior Center
4135 Thousand Oaks Dr. 

NE NEIGHBORHOOD ALLIANCE MEETING
Monday, February 19

7:00 p.m. 
Northeast Service Center 

10303 Tool Yard

DISTRICT 10 MEETING
Monday, March 18

6:00 p.m.
Meals on Wheels San Antonio 

2718 Danbury Dr.

GARAGE SALE & CLEAN-UP
Dates for 2024 to be announced

Contact Kathy Green 210-627-0153 
for more information

COP TRAINING CLASSES
SAPD North Station, 13030 Jones Maltsberger
COP classes – Monday, February 12 - 6-9 pm

Saturday, March 2 – 9:00 am
For information, please contact

Cathalina Schneider
210-207-5182

Cathalina.Schneider@sanantonio.gov
COP Manager 

Pam Hays 210-865-1224

DEADLINE FOR NEXT NEWSLETTER
March 1, 2024

For article and photo questions
email Jan Kirby at jsk1965@att.net.

(Continued on page 3)

Message from NHHA President
MIKE GALLAGHER

Holiday Recovery Time has Arrived!
Now is the time we finally get to return to normal days without worrying about 
holiday decorations, cards, gifts, and parties. What a relief. As we mentioned in the 
last newsletter, all of us must get started on our “to do” lists for 2024.
A good place to begin is by marking our new calendars with meetings and events 
set for this year. In Northern Hills some of those activities include NHHA General 
Membership meetings on February 20th, May 21st, August 20th, and November 19th. 
This year we will be holding these big meetings at 6:30 p.m. at the Northeast Senior 
Center, near our Northern Hills main entrance, at 4135 Thousand Oaks, off Scarsdale.
Some other important activities include our Neighborhood Garage Sales on May 
4th, and October 5th, and our Neighborhood Clean Up Days on May 11th, and 
October 12th. We also await the announcement from the City on the next Neighbors 
Together (NT) program which we anticipate will be held on October 1st at the NE 
Senior Center. Last year’s NT event was a lot of fun and I hope we can do it again this 
year. We will keep you updated on any date or venue changes for these events.
A good way to stay updated is to make sure you are receiving our NHHA Constant 
Contact emails. Please call our Communications Officer Jan Kirby at 210-387-4781 
or email her at jsk1965@att.net to sign up.
Another priority on my list, and I hope on yours, is to begin getting rid of all those 
unneeded items (also known as junk) in our homes and garages. They include old and 
ignored items such as furniture, books, magazines, clothing, shoes, dishes, blankets, rugs, 
towels, paint, expired medicines, worn out appliances, etc. The list goes on and on. Many 
of these things can be donated to charities including Goodwill, Habitat for Humanity, 
and Salvation Army. You can go on line or look in the yellow pages (remember those?) 
for a listing of local charities and the types of items they want donated.
If we are having to park our cars or trucks outside of the garage because it’s packed 
with stuff, a good question to ask ourselves and family would be, “Is that stuff worth 
more than our vehicle?”. Usually the answer is “NO”. Items start piling up in the garage 
and around the house when we fail to make a decision on what we should save and 
what we should get rid of. Another good solution is to establish a rule that if we buy 
something new, we should immediately get rid of the old one being replaced.
Our “to do” lists should also put a priority on home and neighborhood security and 
upkeep. For example, if a house appears that the residents are not there, it becomes 
an invitation for a possible break-in. Security lights, cameras, warning signs, and our 
dogs can all be methods to scare off the bad guys. If you are going to be away from 
your home for an extended period of time, you should ask your neighbors for help. 
That includes picking up newspapers, packages, and your mail. Also, plan on having 
someone mow your lawn if you will be gone for more than two or three weeks.
We heard some good news for 2024 from some of our wonderful neighbors. On 
their “to do” lists, they intend to give a donation this year to the Northern Hills 
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2023–2024 NHHA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

NHHA PROJECT MANAGERS
Airport Advisory
Ed Weitz..........................210-843-5862

Beautification Manager
Ray Blankenburg.........210-422-3775

Community Garage Sale
Kathy Green...................210-627-0153

Event Photographer
Jan Kirby.........................210-387-4781

Wednesday Night Dinner
Jan Kirby.........................210-387-4781

Neighborhood Clean-Up
Kathy Green...................210-627-0153

NH Scholarships
Jan Hadley......................210-653-9387

SAFFE Officer
New appointee to be announced.

Street Repairs Manager
Rick Murta......................210-906-9794

Sunshine Committee
Jasmine Meme.............210-380-7918

Webmaster
Ed Weitz..........................210-843-5862

Yard of the Month
Clare Coleman..............210-590-1906

Zoning Representative
Milt McFarland..............210-657-6303

President - Mike Gallagher..............................210-946-0190
Vice-President - Ray Blankenburg................210-422-3775
Recording Secretary - Nancy Keating.........281-796-2030
Treasurer - Jasmine Meme..............................210-380-7918
Membership Secretary - Carol Garza...........210-410-5254

Area Representatives - Alicia Weber............210-383-1576
Citizens on Patrol - Pam Hays.........................210-865-1224
Communications Officer - Jan Kirby............210-387-4781
Code Compliance - Debbie Sandoval...............512-695-1832

Areas in Northern Hills and Area Representatives
Area 1 – Helen Fesler, 210-656-4644
Beltway, Bentway, Deer Top, Fondren, 
4302-4318 Hollow Hill, Hypoint, 
Quail Mountain, 13500-13700 Blk. 
Scarsdale, Smokey Bend, Smoke Ridge, 
Windswept, Burnt Ridge.

Area 2 – Ganu Lor, 210-243-0920, 
Alex Salazar, 401-330-8357
13600 Blk. Bell, Brushy Hill, Harvest 
Bend, Putting Green, Heather Wood, 
4322-4346 Hollow Hill, Sandy Crest.

Area 3 – Area Representatives Needed
4600 Blk. Barhill, 13700 Blk. Bell, 
4600 Blk. Bohill, 4500-4600 Briardale, 
Briarforest, Briargrove, Briarmeadow, 
Briarwick, Chatwood, Gaywood.

Area 4 – Nancy Keating, 281-796-
2030, Susie Schmidt, 641-990-1110 
13700-13800 Blk. Brays Forest, 14000 
Blk. Fairway Oaks, Player, 13600 Blk. 
Landmark Hill, Snead, 13700-13800 Blk. 
Winding Hill.

Area 5 – Kelly Primm, 713-392-4850 
Angela Harper, 210-875-1621
Anchorage Hill, 1400 Blk. Bell, Bermuda 

Hill, 13900 Blk. Brays Forest, Kingsbury 
Hill, Light Bend, Smokey Way, 13700-
13800 Blk Landmark Hill, Temple Hill, 
13900-14000 Winding Hill, Mesquite 
Smoke.

Area 6 – Richard Didelot, 210-601-4656
Begonia Circle, Boxdale, 4400 Blk. 
Briardale, Bridgewood, Buckmoor, 
Exmoor, Grantilly, Hay Market, Hunter Hill, 
Kramme Circle, Old Bond, Queensway.

Area 7 – Jasmine Meme, 210-380-7918
4700 Blk. Barhill, 4700-4800 Blk. 
Bohill, 14300 Blk. Bellcrest, Cedar 
Moss, Crested Creek, Crested Grove, 
Farmwood, Crested Rock, Old Castel, 
Pleasant View, Saddle Ridge, 14000 Blk. 
Sunny Glen, Shady Breeze, 13800 Blk. 
Woodbreeze.

Area 8 – David/Jan Hadley, 210-653-9387
13700 Blk. Bellcrest, Cobble Crest, 
Cobble Hill, Crested Land, Crested 
Point, Crested Rise, Oak Climb, Pebble 
Glen, Pebble Walk, Stoney Climb, 
Stoney View, Sunny Grove, 13700-13900 
Sunny Glen, Sunny Walk, 13800 Blk. 
Woodbreeze.

Area 9 – Elizabeth Blankenberg, 
210-912-1204
Clear Lake, Glenover, 4200 Blk. 
Hilton Head, Mill Bend, 12600 Blk. 
Sandtrap, Tamarron, 12600-12900 Blk. 
Scarsdale, Stafford Court, Thistle Down, 
Woodbrace.

Area 10 – Pam Hays, 210-865-1224
13400-13500 Blk. Bell, Moss Bend, 4300-
4400 Blk. Hilton Head, Moss Cave, Moss 
Court, Pebble Circle, Pebble Hill, Pebble 
Hollow, 12700 Blk. Sandtrap, Oak Wind.

Area 11 – Carol Garza, 210-410-5254 
Fairway Basin, Fairway Court, Fairway 
Crest, Fairway Glen, Fairway Hedges, 
Fairway Peak, Fairway Hill, Northern 
Oaks, 14100-14200 Blk. Fairway Oaks.

WELCOME PACKET
If you have recently moved into 
Northern Hills and have not yet 

received a Welcome Packet, please 
call your Area Representative.



ARREDONDO GROUP
Foundation Repair
210.645.6811
arredondogroup.com

“A HOME IS ONLY

AS GOOD AS IT’S

FOUNDATION”

Northern Hills Newsletter February / March 2024

3©Neighborhood News, Inc.

(Continued from page 1)

Scholarship Program. If you would like to contribute, please call 
our Scholarship Manager Jan Hadley at 210-653-9387 or email 
janhadley1@yahoo.com. More scholarship information and 
instructions are on our website at www.mynhha.org.
Now let’s get our acts together, pay our annual NHHA member-
ship dues of only $50 per year (application in this newsletter), and 
strongly consider joining our Citizens On Patrol (COP) program. 
Please call our COP Manager Pam Hays at 210-865-1224 to sign up.
Let’s all take the time in 2024 to preserve and protect Northern 
Hills!

Northern Hills Celebrates  
the Holidays!

By Jan Kirby

What fun to drive around Northern Hills during the 
holidays with my granddaughter, Lucchese, listening to 

Christmas music and looking at the wonderful decorations! 
Thank you, NH residents, for all your excellent displays.

Photos by Lucchese Hall

http://arredondogroup.com
mailto:janhadley1%40yahoo.com?subject=
http://www.mynhha.org
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(Continued on page 5)

AREA 
   NEWS

AREA 2 – Ganu Lor - 210-243-0920, 
Alex Salazar - 401-330-8357

Hello neighbors! We hope everyone is able to stay safe and 
warm this winter! Don’t forget to take care of your pipes, plants, 
and pets in the cold. We know it’s also cold and flu season. If you’re 
sick, and need extra help in any way, please let us know, and we’ll 
do our best to help.

February is here, so have a lovely Valentines Day! Spring is 
quickly approaching, and with spring comes spring break! For 
everyone who’s planning on traveling, have a safe trip! 

Please remember to check up on your neighbors. Also, we 
would like to remind everyone to be mindful of the public streets 
we all share.

AREA 4 – Nancy Keating, 281-796-2030, 
Susie Schmidt, 641-990-1110

Hi Neighbors! We made it through the holidays and have entered 
what I like to call the ‘dog days of winter.’  This is the time of year 
when we’re fortunate to have a San Antonio library branch nearby! 
The one on Thousand Oaks might be small, but they’ve got a good 
selection of books and videos. You can even use their computers 
to research how to salvage the plants you lost in the cold, winter 
months! And it makes for a great day out when you include 
Story Time for the kiddos. The NE Senior Center offers a lot of 
resources as well, including lunch with friends and neighbors, old 
and new.  Speaking of food, if you’ve gained the same 10 pounds I 
have recently (LOL), we might all want to join Susie as she walks 
the area. Is there any interest in an Area 4 walking group as the 
weather warms? Contact Susie (641-990-1110) or Nancy (281-
796-2030) with interest, ideas, questions, or concerns regarding 
our neighborhood. If you’re new to Area 4, please reach out and 
give us a chance to introduce ourselves and show you around! 
There is a Welcome Packet full of information available to you. 
We also encourage you to provide your email address so that you 
never miss out on the neighborhood news that is provided in that 
format. Your annual $50.00 Homeowner dues enable us to keep 
you informed of the many activities the HOA provides. We really 
do live in an ideal neighborhood in an ideal part of San Antonio!

Remember to close your fireplace flue once the fire burns out 

and check your smoke detector batteries. This will help you avoid 
the incessant beeping in the middle of the night!

AREA 6 – Richard Didelot - 210-601-4656
Winter is upon us. The holiday decorations are gone but the spirit 

lives on. I have had several nice things happen to me by neighbors 
and an anonymous young man. We are grateful for our neighbors.

NHHA needs your membership. It is only one small payment a 
year that offers all the benefits you take for granted. Representation 
at City government, groundskeeping at our entrances, COP 
Program, Newsletter, Neighbors Together, representation with the 
airport, and NH Scholarship program, just to name a few things. 
You really should get involved. If anyone is interested Area 6 could 
use someone to assist me as my vision prevents me from doing 
some things.

As always let me know if you need a Welcome Packet for yourself 
or a new neighbor.

AREA 8 – David/Jan Hadley - 210-653-9387
We hope 2024 will be a year of good health, peace, and joy for 

our Northern Hills community. The Christmas decorations in 
Northern Hills were outstanding this year. Hopefully you were 
able to drive around the neighborhood and enjoy the beautiful 
decorations. Welcome to our new neighbors in Area 8. If you 
have recently moved to Area 8 and have not received a Welcome 
Pack from NHHA or have information to share, call David or Jan 
Hadley at 210-653-9387.

Soon everyone living in Northern Hills will receive information  
in a letter on joining Northern Hills Homeowners Association 
for 2024. The application is also in this Newsletter. Please become 
a member and get involved in our Northern Hills programs 
Including Citizens on Patrol, Beautification, Area representatives, 
Garage Sale and Cleanup Days, NH Scholarships, Monday night 
dinner, Neighbors Together, Yard of Month, Sunshine committee, 
etc. We must do all we can to preserve and protect our beautiful 
neighborhood. Neighborhood security is most important. We 
encourage all of our residents to join the Citizens on Patrol(COP) 
program and report possible crimes to the police.

The holiday season is over and cooler weather is here.  Leaves 
are falling and we need to prepare our homes for the cold weather.

Applications for the Northern Hills Scholarship is on the NHHA 
website mynhha.org for high school seniors who live in Northern 
Hills or in the Counseling Office at Madison High School or 
MacArthur High School. We hope to award at least two $1,000 
scholarships in May. Applications must be received by April 1, 
2024. If you would like to donate to the scholarship fund, mail 
your check to NHHA, P.O. Box 34792, San Antonio, Texas 78265.

Hope to see everyone in Area 8 at our next  General meeting 
on February 20 at the Northeast Senior Center, 6:30p.m. near the 
Northern Hills main entrance. Happy Valentine’s Day and have a 
Great New Year.

AREA 10 – Pam Hays - 210-865-1224
Happy 2024 everyone! I hope that if you made New Year’s 

resolutions, that you are able to follow through with them. I 
encourage all of you to make a point to get to know your neighbors 
so that you may help each other out when needed. One way to 
help yourself and our neighborhood is to take the one-time free 
Citizen On Patrol training by San Antonio Police Department. 
Trainings are held at the SAPD Northeast substation at 13030 
Jones Maltsberger Rd. Upcoming dates are Monday, Feb 12 at 6:00 
pm; Sat. March 2 at 9:00 am; and Sat. April 6 at 9:00 am.  The 
training lasts about three hours. Once you complete the training, 

Join

In The Neighborhood
for a weekly dive into
community ma
ers

Scan the QR code below to sign 
up for insightful discussions 

and local highlights, landing in 
your inbox every Friday!

CLARK PLUMBING CO.

P.O. Box 700114 • San Antonio, TX 78270

Residential & Commercial
Plumbing Services
• Hot Water
   Heaters
• Faucets
• Disposals
• Sewers/Drains
• Water Softener

FEATURING
BRANDS

Moen, Kohler, Grohe, Delta,
American Standard, A.O. Smith:

“Where Quality Still Counts”

For Installation & Repair, call Dustin Clark
(210) 590-4993 | (210) 912-3291

M-36230M-36230

https://www.neighborhoodnews.com/weekly-e-blast-sign-up-form/
https://www.facebook.com/clarkplumbingsatx/


We proudly partner with
local and out of state rescue
organizations to save dogs
from euthanasia at the city

shelter.  

Call/Text or
schedule your stay

online today! 

Contact us :
(210) 508-8922

15033 Nacogdoches Rd Ste 110
SATX 78247

Book Boarding @
www.ThePupStop.com
info@thepupstop.com

Daycare
Full Day - $20 (7AM - 6PM) 

Half Day - $14 (Up to 5 hours)
Boarding 

(per dog per night) 
3' X 5' Kennel - $35
5' x 5' Kennel - $40
6' x 6' Kennel - $45

6' x 12' Kennel - $55
Discounts for 

Multiple Occupancy Available
Exit Baths

Starting at $32+ tax
Nail Trims

Clip and Grind $16+ tax 

Prices

T H E  P U P  S T O P

D A Y C A R E

O V E R N I G H T  B O A R D I N G

B A T H  &  N A I L  T R I M S

R E S C U E  B O A R D I N G

(210) 508 - 8922

Required Vaccines:
Annual

DHPP (Distemper/Parvo)
Rabies

Bordetella
Email vaccinations to:

thepupstop@shots.pet
All Dogs Over 1 Year Old

Must Be Spayed or Neutered

We welcome dogs of all shapes and
sizes to come stay with us. We have
different play groups based on your
dog’s play style or they can get one-
on-one time with the staff and their
favorite toys. With three large yards,

everyone gets to spend plenty of
time outside during their stay.  
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(Continued from page 4) Northern Hills Ladies Luncheonyou let me know so that you can be trained by our Northern Hills 
COP volunteers and get on the calendar to patrol with a partner 
once a month. Northern Hills is OUR neighborhood, please 
get involved. Attend our quarterly homeowners’ meetings and 
volunteer if possible. Let us keep our neighborhood safe and free 
from crime.

If you live in Area 10 and have something you want shared in 
our newsletter, let me know. There are several homes in Area 10 
on the market. If you are new and have not been given a welcome 
packet, please let me know so I may bring you one.  We encourage 
all neighbors, renters, and owners, to join the Northern Hills 
Homeowners Association to help support good causes in our 
neighborhood, including the cost of this newsletter. Application 
information is included in this newsletter.

Adopt an Entrance
With Spring right around the corner, we are looking for residents 
who have a love for flowers and plants to Adopt an Entrance. We 
have hired someone to mow, however they don't have time to plant 
bushes and flowers.
Here is a chance to show off your gardening skills! We have seven 
entrances, and you can adopt an entrance with a Northern Hills stone. 
Help transform them into the beautiful entrances they can become.
Contact Ray Blankenberg at 210-422-3775 for further information.

The Northern Hills Ladies Luncheon is a great way to meet 
neighbors and enjoy good conversations and food. MJ Barnes 
selects excellent restaurants around San Antonio for the luncheons.  
To receive an EVITE with luncheon information, please send 
your cell phone number and email address to: MJ Barnes at 
hospitalitybymj@yahoo.com. We look forward to getting to know 
y’all better and having you join us at these fun events!

Luncheons scheduled for 2024:

February 14, 2024, 1-3 pm
PF Chang’s

255 E. Basse Rd.

March 13, 2024, 12-2 pm
Stone Werks

999 E. Basse Rd.

*Locations subject to change.

http://www.thepupstop.com
mailto:hospitalitybymj%40yahoo.com?subject=
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New Way 
By Membership Secretary Carol Garza

In addition to the application in this Newsletter, you can now pay 
with PayPal. Residents may now sign up for the 2024 Northern 
Hills Homeowners Association membership by also going to the 
website www.mynhha.org.

If you go to www.paypal.com, log in to your account, click on send 
and request at the top of the page, enter the NHHA email address, 
NHHAHOA@hotmail.com, click on next, enter the amount $50, 
enter your physical address and email address in the memo box, 
click continue, click send payment. If you have a PayPal app, you 
can also use the app.

You may sign up for membership if you are renting or leasing your 
home or if you are the owner of the home and are renting or leasing it.

Any questions may be addressed to Carol Garza at 210-410-5254.  
Please call or text.

Northern Hills Homeowners Association 
Membership Application

P.O. Box 34792, San Antonio TX 78265-4792
(Please cut this section, attached $50 check and mail to NHHA.)

 New Member       Renew Member
Our home is in Area _______

If you are new to Northern Hills, do you want a Welcome 
Packet?   Yes    No
Name:	

Address:	

Email:	

Phone:	

We are always looking for volunteers to assist in keeping our 
neighborhood beautiful and safe. If you want to join in the 
fun and are NOT currently volunteering, please check your 
area of interest:

Beautification/Landscape	 Area Representative
Citizens on Patrol (COP)	Yard of the Month
Clean-Up Day   Kids of the Hills Supervisor (Gr. 6-12)

to Pay Your Dues 
Now In Place!

Members Will Win!
by Carol Garza
Here’s some good news for two of our Northern Hills residents 
who pay their 2024 NHHA Membership dues.
At our NHHA General Membership meeting on February 20th, 
6:30 p.m. at the NE Senior Center, a drawing is on the agenda for 
two of the paid-up members to receive a $25 gift card.
As your Membership Secretary, I would like to say congratula-
tions to our two winning members of this gift card drawing. And 
a big THANK YOU goes to all our residents who paid their dues 
for this year.
As you know, the collected funds are used to support our 
wonderful neighborhood programs, projects, and special events.

Our Amazing Neighbors
By Jan Kirby, Communications Officer

Newsletter Editor’s Note:
The following is an inspiring message from local author and 
newspaper columnist Larry Johnson. He has faced a challenging 
life because he is blind; however, his condition hasn’t stopped him 
from having a very active life and sharing his positive attitude 
through his writings and conversations with so many of us.

A New Chapter
by Larry Johnson (age 90)

Life is not over when you hit 70. It’s just beginning.

You’ve raised your children, retired from your job and have 
lots of time on your hands. So what do you do with it?

You can sit in your rocking-chair and listen to audio books or 
podcasts. You can reminisce nostalgically about the good old 
days while sipping a cup of ginger root tea.

Or you can use your knowledge, experience and talent to 
teach the public, especially young people, how to help create 
a friendlier, kinder environment for people who are blind or 
have low vision.

Because you have faced and overcome dozens of challenges 
throughout your life, because you have made mistakes and 
learned from them because you have succeeded after failing, 
gotten back up after falling, you are an example, a role model 
for others.

Do not discount your value, withhold your wisdom, hesitate 
to help. You have the opportunity, and the responsibility to 

give back to your community, to the 
world, in whatever way you can, the 
knowledge and experience which you 
have acquired over the years, and to do 
so with joy and enthusiasm.

Your life is not over. You have just begun 
a new chapter.

Family  and Cosme�c Den�stry

General Dentistry including:
• Hygiene Care
• Crown & Bridge
• Implants
• Cosmetic Dentistry
• Orthodontics
• Composite Fillings

• Full & Partial Dentures
• Root Canal Treatment
• Teeth Whitening
• Nitrous Oxide & 

Sedation Dentistry

$50 NEW PATIENT
EXAM & X-RAYS

(Cleaning Not Included)

- Limit one coupon per visit
- Must present coupon
- Includes Comprehensive Exam & FMX
- Cannot be used with insurance

$50 Off
Any Procedure

- Limit one coupon per visit
- Must present coupon
- Cannot be used with insuranceWe Accept Most PPO Insurances • Always Accepting New Patients

Emanuel F. Dehelean, DMD
4719 Camino Dorado Dr., Ste. 2 • San Antonio, TX 78233

210-656-4699secure@silveroaksdentistry.net

http://www.mynhha.org
http://www.paypal.com
mailto:NHHAHOA%40hotmail.com?subject=
http://www.silveroaksdentistry.com


Homes Sold in Northern Hills

For more info, contact:
Shelly Johnson

Broker Associate
1862 W. Bi� ers Rd., Suite 300

San Antonio, TX 78248
Mobile: (210) 410-2700
Offi  ce: (210) 340-3000

Call me for a Free Market Analysis!

The Johnson Family has been selling in Northern Hills since 1976!

Website:
www.ShellyJohnson.com

Email:
Shelly@ShellyJohnson.com

CALL ME NOW FOR A FREE MARKET ANALYSIS

2019 2020 2021 2022 Sold 2023 Sold
13926 Sunny Glen 13419 Pebble Hollow 14327 Bellcrest 4507 Temple Hill 13919 Anchorage Hill
14202 Light Bend 4107 Deer Top 13847 Crested Rise 13414 Harvest Bnd 13819 Winding Hill

4279 Putting Green 4319 Putting Green 4207 Burnt Ridge 4338 Hilton Head 4006 Stahl Rd
4706 Stoney Climb 14015 Fairway Oaks 4318 Putting Green 4418 Briardale 13611 Bell Dr
4302 Moss Cave 13515 Scarsdale 14219 Light Bend 13630 Landmark Hill 13515 Harvest Bend

4323 Snead 4358 Putting Green 4315 Sandy Crest 4294 Putting Green 4310 Mill Bend
14111 Fairway Oaks 14215 Light Bend 13814 Kingsbury Hill 14011 Fairway Ct
4326 Putting Green 4235 Clear Lake 14011 Fairway Court 4106 Deertop
13818 Woodbreeze 4511 Briarwick 4303 Hilton Head 14123 Fairway Oaks
4407 Hilton Head 12618 Thistle Down 4315 Windswept

4303 Putting Green 14115 Fairway Oaks 4020 Bentway
4510 Bridgewood 4358 Putting Green FOR SALE

4262 Putting Green 4115 Smokey Bend Way
4214 Fondren 4226 Hilton Head

13918 Anchorage Hill
4422 Putting Green

13807 Landmark Hill 
4522 Briarwick

Office: (210) 340-3000
Cell: (210) 410-2700

shelly@ shellyjohnson.com

Shelly Johnson
RE/MAX Associates

Each data point is 12 months of activity. Data is from November 14, 2023.
All data from San Antonio Board of Realtors. InfoSparks © 2023 ShowingTime.

Median Sales Price
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All data from San Antonio Board of Realtors. InfoSparks © 2023 ShowingTime.
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Breaking News! Download the new 
and improved 311SA Mobile App

FAQ: www.sanantonio.gov/CustomerService/MobileApp

Take a picture from 
your mobile phone 

and send it to: 

311SA

	• Aggressive Animal
	• Dead Animal Pick Up
	• Graffiti in Parks
	• Graffiti Public Property
	• Graffiti Private Property
	• Junk Vehicle
	• Overgrown Yard
	• Pot Hole Repair
	• Animal Cruelty

	• Damaged Garbage Cart
	• Garbage/Recycle No 

Pick Up
	• Traffic Sign Missing/

Down
	• Trapped/Confined 

Animal
	• Injured Animal

Residents can submit service requests reports for the following services:

Wednesday Night  
DINNER

Do you like to eat? Do you 
enjoy visiting and getting to 

know your neighbors?

Join the Wednesday Night Dinner group! 
We meet at 5:30 pm at different restaurants in the area 

for good food and good conversation. Watch for the 
Wednesday Night Dinner notice from Constant Contact.  

Not receiving Constant Contact emails?  Send your name 
and email address to Jan Kirby jsk1965@att.net.

Advertise with us!
For information, call (210) 558-3160 or 
email Sales@NeighborhoodNews.com
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COMMIT TEE
Friends and Neighbors,
Do you know of anyone who needs a little Sunshine in their life?  
Maybe someone who has been ill?  Suffered the loss of a loved 
one?  Someone who needs a little cheer?
Please contact us and share the information, Northern Hills 
Sunshine Committee would love to be of assistance by calling or 
sending a card or note to those people. Thank you for your much 
needed help. Please contact Jasmine Meme at 210-380-7918.

 Important Phone Numbers
Police Non-emergency........................................................ 210-207-7273

Fire Department Main No.................................................... 210-207-8400

Poison Control..................................................................... 800-222-1222

Code Compliance................................................................................. 311

Child Protective Services...................................................... 800-252-5400

Adult Protective Services..................................................... 800-252-5400

Health Department............................................................. 210-207-8780

Animal Care Services........................................................... 210-207-4738

SAWS Emergency Line......................................................... 210-704-7297

City Public Service............................................................... 210-353-4357
    Emergency gas/electric

Crime Stoppers.................................................................... 210-224-7867

http://www.sanantonio.gov/CustomerService/MobileApp

